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The six SBC seminary 

SEMINARY 
PRESIDENTS' 
WORKSHOP 

presidents held their annual Workshop 
December 1-5. This is a crucial event 
for purposes of coordination and plan-
ning. The agenda covered over fifty 
items affecting the denomination, the 
schools, and theological education in 

general. President Milton 
group this year. 

Ferguson (Midwestern) is chairman of the 

The processes for 

DEAN AND 
EVANGELISM 
PROFESSOR 

************************* 

selection of a Dean and a Professor of 
Evangelism are well underway. The 
goal is to have both recommendations 
in place for the meeting of the 
Trustees March 10. 

************************* 

Four significant capital projects are nearing completion.. They 

CAPITAL 
PROJECTS 

are: (1) HERITAGE WOODS. This 25 lot 
subdivision is now complete. The final 
plat has been approved by the Town of 
Wake Forest. The lots will be available 

to seminary personnel as home sites. The seminary will retain first 
right to purchase upon sale of improvements on the property. 

(2) PLANT SERVICES ADDITION. Almost 4000 
square feet have been added to the Plant Services Building. The space 
will be used to house shops and warehousing. Central Builders, Rocky 
Mount, constructed the building. It was given to the seminary by Gene 
Williams and the company. Gene is an alumnus of Southeastern. The 
formal presentation will come as a part of Spring Convocation, January 20. 

(·3) REECE HOUSE. This facility is a two-
bedroom guest apartment refurbished and furnished by Dennis and Augusta 
Hockaday in memory of Augusta's parents. It will substantially relieve 
space in the Manor for use by visiting students while providing adequate 
facilities for four seminary guests (lecturers, etc.) at a time. Dennis 
is a 1954 alumnus, a member of Southeastern's first graduating class. 

(4) BROYHILL HALL. Lea Lab is nearing 
complete renovation and furnishing for multi-purpose usage. When com-
pleted it will be dedicated as Broyhill Hall in honor of J.E. Broyhill 
and his son, Paul, and their families. Both of these have served as 
Southeastern trustees. 

The dedication of Broyhill Hall is 
scheduled for March 9. 

************************* 

Southeastern's computer was delivered the week of December 22. 
The sophisticated MICRO DATA system is 

COMPUTER at work. The payroll is already "on 
line." Other cost centers are scheduled 

for computerization within weeks. Jim McManus, Director of Financial 
Services,and Grace Dean, Personnel Clerk, have worked miracles already. 

************************* 

The spring semester begins January 20 with prospects for another 
record enrollment. Dr. Robert Richardson, 

SPRING TERM Associate Professor of Supervised Ministry, 
will deliver the Convocation Address in 

Binkley Chapel at 10:00 a.m. 
************************* 

-30-

SOUTHEASTERN BAPTIST THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY • WAKE FOREST, NORTH CAROLINA 27587 




	SU001
	SU002

